
 

Report of East Asian Studies Students’ Association 

General Updates  

• The EASSA  had two meetings since the last report, one on Jan. 30th and another of Feb.7th 

• We are in the process of planning a panel discussion event with IDSSA 

• We are currently contacting faculty members in EAS to speak at the event, IDSSA 

will take care of all the logistics of the event  

• Our wine and cheese date in set for March 9th 

• Two of the execs, VP Finance and VP Academi, are going to attend server training 

on Feb. 20th in preparation for the event  

• Merch payment has been collected and order will be placed on Feb 10th 

• Delivery take around three weeks from order date 

• VP Internal, Hazel Berger, and I attended the department meeting on Jan 31st and we gave a 

report on how EASSA is doing  

• We had previously sent out a survey in our Listerv to collect student concerns and 

suggestion for the department  

• The feedback was given as part of our report and was also meet with Livia Nardini 

from the department’s administrative office on Feb. 4th to discuss it in more detail. 

• We also discussion the department’s lack on communication with EASSA and ways 

we can import it at the meeting with Livia.  

Upcoming Events


Winter 2020  

• Merch pick-up, March 2020  

• Wine and cheese, March 9th. 2020  

• Panel Discussion, March 13th. 2020 
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Respectfully Submitted,  

Yadan Yang, VP External


